
TO: UASTP Project Occupants

FROM: Jacobs as Contract Operator

DATE: May 12 , 2025

RE:       Operations Advisory – TEP Repair Activity

Please be advised TEP will be conducting unplanned repairs on a failed cable 
outside of the Tech Park but impacts the A and B circuits starting tonight. They 
will be de-energizing power to the ‘A and B’ feeds and switching to the ‘C feed’ 
starting Monday May 12th at 11:30 PM until the following morning about 5:30 AM 
Tuesday May 13th.
 

During this TEP repair window, the Site will not have redundant power feeds.

Occupants are encouraged to reduce as much load as possible during this period 
by supercooling occupied spaces beforehand (After 8:00 PM) and reducing 
cooling loads for unoccupied spaces by raising setpoints.

Optionally, Occupants with full building load generators may choose to operate 
them during this period.  If you have any questions, please contact Omar Jacobo 
at (520) 300-1835.
Questions or Concerns?

Stay Informed:
For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at
www.uastp.com.

Thank you for your cooperation.

http://www.uastp.com/

